News Ticket to Work

Welcome to the March edition of Ticket to Work News.
Ticket to Work is excited to announce that we are writing to you from our new home at the Brotherhood of St. Laurence (BSL). BSL works alongside people experiencing disadvantage to address the fundamental causes of poverty in Australia.
Ticket to Work will strengthen the work of BSL’s National Youth Employment Body (NYEB) to improve employment opportunities and pathways for young people with disability. The NYEB, like Ticket to Work, enables multi-sector response to improve youth employment and facilitates a collaborative approach. Want to find out more about the work of the NYEB? Visit the NYEB website.
We would like to express a big thank you to NDS for supporting us to get to where we are today.
In this issue we share our new ‘About us’ video, our project for schools and our government submissions that aim to improves the lives of young people with disability.  
You can still contact us on the Ticket to Work contact us page or at own new email address tickettowork@bsl.org.au

Ticket to Work Video: about us
We have made a new ‘About us’ video that introduces the work we do.
Big shout out to all that supported its creation, especially Danni, Dot, Helen, Megan, Chris, Kira, Kristie and the team at Ozmosis Leopold and Resolution Media.
Please check it out. Watch the video 

Schools project - Inclusive career development
We have embarked on a project to be able to better support schools to implement evidence-based and effective school to work transition and career development for students with a disability. Read more here

Ticket to Work submissions
Senior school reform in Victoria
Due to be implemented in Victoria in 2023, our submission outlines the concerns we have on the negative impact of the reforms on students with disability, especially those with intellectual or cognitive disability. 

Senior school vocational and work-based learning experiences have been shown to be one of the strongest predictors of post school employment success for young people with disabilities, therefore it is key that the current reforms do not reduce access for students with disability. We make recommendations to improve the reforms. Read our submissions 

New Disability Employment Support Model
This submission is to support the design and implementation of a new disability employment support model.

Our submission focuses on young people with disability and provides a background to the current situation that young people with disability find themselves in.

It also provides guidance on the way forward, drawing on our Ticket to Work experience and current and emerging research. Read our submissions

Contact the Ticket to Work team 

Please contact us if you’d like to get involved, or if you’d like more information. 
Amy Scott
Partnership & Project Coordinator
0491 213 520
Amy.scott@bsl.org.au
www.tickettowork.org.au

Ticket to Work is an initiative supported by the Brotherhood of St. Laurence.

Ticket to Work and the Brotherhood of St. Laurence respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and waterways on which our organisation operates. We pay our ongoing respects to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Elders past, present and emerging.
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